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The Helping Hands Committee awarded a grant to Eagle Healing Nest located in 
Sauk Centre, MN. They are presently doing a major building renovation to their 
facility. They have 20 residential units that will be getting a much needed 
upgrade. 

I would like to thank Linda Yates for working on our Helping Hands Committee. 

 

Kathy Andras 

AVVA CHair 

 

 


